
 

 

 

 

 

 

26 April 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 6 Transition Presentation 

Further to our previous letter, the Year 6 Transition Presentation will be available to view via our school 

website, https://southhunsley.org.uk/secondary/, from Thursday 29 April 2021.  The aim of the presentation 

is to introduce the children to Mrs Beharrell who will be a key figure in guiding them through the transition 

process and ensuring their move to South Hunsley is as smooth as possible. Mrs Beharrell will also explain 

what the children can expect over the coming months and when they start in September, which will hopefully 

help them settle happily within the school environment.   

We have created an area on our website ‘Welcome to South Hunsley - Year 6 Students’. Click on this 

banner and the link to the presentation will be available here, along with our chatbot to ask any questions 

you may have to support your child’s transition. We will also add any additional activities and information to 

this area in due course.   

A reminder that completed Admission Forms need returning to school by Tuesday 4 May 2021 and we look 
forward to sharing more information with you soon regarding the arrangements for our Induction Day and 
Evening scheduled to take place on Thursday 24 June 2021.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Richard Williman  
Headteacher  
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